
 

S R STOCK BROKING PVT LTD 
NOTICE – 28-01-2024| Kolkata – 7000 01 | 033-46029952 | srstockbroking@gmail.com 

 

NOTICE: BEWARE OF FALSE INFORMATION 
 

Dear Investors, 

 

It has come to our attention that there are individuals falsely representing S R Stock Broking Pvt Ltd, 

claiming to provide stock buying and selling recommendations via WhatsApp, Telegram, and other social 

media platforms. We would like to clarify that we do not operate any WhatsApp group, Telegram group, 

or any social media page for providing such recommendations. 

 

As a SEBI registered stock broker and depository participant, we are committed to upholding the highest 

standards of integrity and transparency in our services. We do not engage in providing buying or selling 

recommendations through unofficial channels. 

 

We urge all investors to exercise caution and discretion when receiving financial advice. It is essential to 

consult with certified financial advisors before making any investment decisions. S R Stock Broking Pvt 

Ltd does not solicit funds or offer any such services through unofficial channels. 

 

Please be vigilant and avoid depositing or transferring funds based on unauthorized communications. Your 

financial security is our utmost priority. 

 

For authentic information and assistance, please reach out to us directly through our official 

communication channels. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Compliance Department 

S R Stock Broking Pvt Ltd 


